Ndvember 15, 1977

Dr. Abraham.M. Lilienfeld
Distinguished Professor of
Epidemiology .
School of Hygiene and -

Public Health
Johns Hopkins University
Baltimore, Maryland

Dear Abe'

I am terribly sorry -to have missed the
Chekley Lecture, being on an "around the
workd" lecture tour. I hear all nice
things about the lecture and your visit.
We are deeply grateful for your honoring
Gaylord Anderson in this manner. C

Cordially;- :

_ Henry Blackburn, M.D.
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